
Spoken Tutorial Bright 
Institute Award, 2022.





St.	 Edmund’s	 College,	 Shillong	 has	 been	 awarded	 the	 Spoken	

Tutorial	Bright	Institute	Award	at	the	National	Level	Conclave	

on	 Spoken	 Tutorial	 Teaching	 &	 Learning	 Best	 Practices	 -	 an	

award	ceremony,	2022	by	VMCC,	IIT	Bombay.


The	college	has	been	conducting	various	courses	under	Spoken	

Tutorial	 since	 2015.	 The	 coordinator	 of	 the	 course	 is	 Ms.	

Sarmistha	 Deb	 and	 the	 co-coordinator	 is	 Ms.	 Rajni	 Khyriem,	

both	 from	the	Department	of	Computer	Application	(BCA).	So	

far	42	batches	have	registered	for	over	18	different	courses.
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